
What’s Going On Here?

This work is part of the ESCR project’s Project Area 1 contract, 
SANDRESM1.
Visit the ESCR website, nyc.gov/escr, to sign up for weekly Construction Bulletins, 
Community Advisories, and other project communications.

Questions? Preguntas? 问题?
Please contact our Community Construction Liaisons (CCLs) for any 
project-related inquiries/concerns:  
Vanessa Gomez, para mas información llame: 347-628-8724
Pauline Chan, 欢迎中文咨询: 929-717-9015
Email: ESCRCCL1@ddccr.com
Or submit an inquiry by scanning the QR code or visiting our 
website: nyc.gov/escr/contact

We’re installing new sewer lines as part of the East Side Coastal 
Resiliency (ESCR) project. The new lines will expand drainage 
capacity to better protect the community from flooding.

We’re also relocating and upgrading existing sewer lines to create 
space for the foundations of the new E. 10th Street pedestrian 
bridge, which is expected to be installed in 2025.

Most of the infrastructure we’re replacing is at least 50 years 
old! Because the sewer system sits beneath other utilities, 
excavations for this work are big undertakings. Thank you for 
your patience as we make these critical upgrades!
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